
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

We are delighted that you have chosen our school for your child’s education. We are sorry 

that you could not attend our Stay and Play at St Charles’ last week.  

 

In this pack, there is the information that you missed about our school and the things that 

your child will need. It tells you about our start and closing times, uniform and parts of our 

day. It includes our forms that will need to be completed before your child starts at our 

school. There is also a sheet to tell you a bit about the staff who will be working with you 

child, so please share this with your child.  

 

We would like to ask if you could complete these forms and drop them off at our school for 

Wednesday 5th September 2022. This allows us to add the forms and your child’s information 

to our system, so that they can start on Friday 7th September 2022. If you have any queries or 

questions, please contact the school office for any information you may need.  

We look forward to welcoming you formally to our school.  

 

Many thanks,  

 

N. Mooney 
Miss Mooney  

FS2 and Year 1 Teacher.  

 


